World Para

Snowboard

WPSB Working Group. “"CAG” MEETING DATE: 28/04/20

MEETING MINUTES:

a) No medals for SB-LL1 w and SB-UL w.
(included in our CAG report (02/04/20) as a first point)

Inform the nations of the possibility that there is still a medal
inclusion option, given the numbers of girls in the ranking this
season, to prevent the abandonment of athletes and to seek
investment and foresight in SB-UL women by every nation.

Just FYI, we have worrying new information from Dave Balne, chinese coach,
he gave me permission to share with you his text:

"No sweat. All of our UL women have been let go from our program for
2020/21. The federation does not believe this class will be part of
Beijing 2022. ... We had about 10 women in this class."

We knew that Poland (1 athlete) is in close situation and in Spain (1
athlete) it will be the same, without information about.

I'm explaining you that point because we are concern about it. In a
general way, we are looking for upper limb girls last 2/3 seasons and
we have in the SBX ranking, 17 athletes; and on the BSL ranking, 14
athletes.

I would like to clarify that we are not pushing the STC or IPC, we are
just sharing this information with the STC members. As always
trying to grow up our sport...



